
Good Morning Parents, 

I’m confirming that your child is enrolled in the Ash Brook Junior Summer Golf Camp. As a 

reminder, please make sure that your child has the following:  sun screen, hat, water bottle, 

snacks and any golf equipment that they might have. 

When you get here (camp starts promptly at 9am), please make sure that you sign the camp 

release/waiver form if you haven’t already done so via the link on our website under the Junior 

Instruction tab. Your child cannot participate in camp until the waiver is signed; please note on 

the waiver form if your child has any allergies. Please make sure that you are here promptly at 

12pm for pick up. We will meet every morning and afternoon by the practice green. Thank you 

for your help and we are looking forward to seeing your junior in our camp.   

Any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at 908 - 490 - 8620 or 

bmaddera@kempersports.com or visit ashbrookgolfcourse.com/junior-instruction/ for 

additional information. 

 

 

Thank you for joining the Ash Brook Junior Summer Golf Camp. 


